project

RIOVISION

The Family International



Riovision 1761 W. La Palma Ave. #281 Anaheim, CA 92801 email: info@riovision.org tel: (714) 491-7314

Dedicated to missionary trips to Brazil



Newsletter Issue 3 – October 2005

ello and greetings from RIOVISION! We hope and pray this letter finds you well and that it inspires you to see all that the Lord has done for us this last month.

ne of the highlights this month has been sending a team of two people to Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. Right now Nathanael and Esther are in Brazil and they will return in November. They are working with The Family International missionaries there giving Bible classes, witnessing and doing various outreach projects. We are also house-hunting, looking for property in Rio to set up our Foundation's branch in Brazil.

It's a busy time for them and once they return we look forward to typing up all the testimonies and news from this trip to Brazil for you. So stay tuned for our November Issue!

e would like to say a big "Thank You" here to everyone who helped make this trip a reality! In particular we would like to thank Mr. Marcelinho Carvalho and his family in New Jersey for their generous donation towards this trip and for our work. Thank you Marcelinho!--we couldn't have done this without you!

aydee, Chris, Sam and Marie have put together a singing group and they have been witnessing through their songs and to the people they perform for. They also sell our beautiful music CDs. This has been a wonderful way in which to meet and talk with people about Jesus.



Marie, Chris, JD & Sam singing at Huntington Beach

The children and teens put together a presentation for "The Gardens" senior citizens center in Anaheim. We prepared a skit and puppet show called, "The Rock in the Road" and sang songs with everyone. The kids got to spend time with the seniors and give them hugs and words of appreciation and it was a very enjoyable and special event. We hope to do it again soon.



Sam, Chris, Marie, Chloe, Esther, Michael and Chantalle singing songs with everyone



Michael, King & Queen puppets, Chantalle and Marie acting out, "The Rock in the Road"

ther news: To see what The Family International is doing to help in the Katrina relief, check out this website at www.katrinareliefhome.com

his month we were happy to be able to help quite a few visiting missionaries from both the U.S. and from around the world by housing them while they were in transit or on their way to their next mission field. From Japan there was Niki, Isamu and Izu; Paul and Carmen from Mexico; Johnny from Houston and also from Mexico we put up Rafael, Charity and their 4 children.

hanks to your generous donations, this month we were again able to save and put aside monetary gifts that we sent to missionaries in the foreign fields of

Brazil & Turkey. These gifts are much appreciated in these third world countries where a little goes a long way.



Special thanks to:

- Marcelinho Carvalho for the cash donation towards our trip to Brazil!
- Johnny for the fresh fruits and vegetables!
- Art at Disney Ice in Anaheim for the ice skating passes. All the kids had a great time learning to ice-skate!
- Hussaen at Little Ceaser's. Thank you for the delicious pizza!
- Brad at Gem Meats for the ground beef!

n closing we don't want to pass up the wonderful opportunity to offer you a year's subscription to the enclosed Activated Magazine. For only \$20 you can receive 15 power-packed food-for-soul magazines a year (delivered to your door!). This Magazine has been a source of daily spiritual feeding for many and we believe you will enjoy it as well.

e want to sincerely thank you for your interest and support in our efforts to change the world for the better. We appreciate your help and we know God will bless you!

Sincerely,

For all of us here at Riovision